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Friday 24th May 2024 

 
 

It’s been a fabulous half term, the children continue to 
grow with their confidence, independence – they are 
certainly getting Reception/Year One ready! 

 

How amazing was Sports Day!  We couldn’t have been 
prouder of the children for all their efforts and huge 
thanks to our Year 6 children who did a wonderful job of 
guiding Nursery and Reception around the activities. 
Thank you for cheering them all on. 

After half term our topic will ‘All at Sea’ where we will 
learn about the ocean, seas, sea creatures, different types 
of boats, and the importance of the ocean. It's a great 
opportunity for children to explore their understanding of 
the natural world, develop language skills, and engage in 
hands-on activities.  We may encounter some pirates and 
mermaids along the way! 

Huge thanks again for your continued support. 

We return to school on Monday 3rd June, have a wonderful 
half term break. 

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 


